
Friday 17th July 2015 

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

It is with regret that I write to inform you that due to technical difficulties, we have not been 

able to print the Year 10 reports in time to distribute them today. Please accept my apologies 

for this. 

  

We will endeavour to send reports home with students early next week; we thank you for 

your anticipated patience in this matter.  

  

Kind Regards 

  

Caroline Smith 

Vice Principal  
 


